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Kiml News, Week 10, Term =, 2015

Throughout Term 3 Kimi Ora School
students have been involved in a huge

array of learning experiences. The topic

of Transport and Journeys provided a
wonderful vehicle in enabling us to learn |
about each other, with a particular focus |
on people from the Pacific. r
In regards to iliness it has been a
particularly difficult term. It seems
unprecedented the amount of sickness
that has been around. Hopefully with the
warmer weather this will decrease. We il
wish everyone a healthy school holiday —_—
period.

Next term our focus for learning will be “Dance Around the World”. This will be
another opportunity to learn about the cultures that are represented at our
multicultural school. It will also be a great opportunity for students to show all
of the dance moves they have been learning throughout the year. The main
event will be The Ball, which will be on the morning of Thursday 19 November
at Naenae.

On Thursday 22 October “Food, Fun and Funk” will see the older students
host their friends from other schools and day bases. This will be a real festival
day, it would be great if you could come along and join in the fun!
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Wellington Disability Services
Specialists in Vehicle Adaptions

If you are looking for adaptions for your
vehicle contact:

Jason South

Landline: (04) 5860062

Mobile: 021 503821

Email: wellington.disability @gmail.co,
Website:
wellingtondisabilitvservices.co.nz

Term Dates

Term 3

20 July - 25 Sep
Term 4

12 Oct - 16 Dec

Events:
Food Fun and Funk -
22 Qct
The Ball - 19 Nov
Special Olympics
Tournament - 27 Nov

Cup Winners
Congratulations to
Aitken for awesome
vocalising this week.

Congratulations to
Tane for learning to
float on his back with
the support of a
flutter board.
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Piwakawaka Class went to
Expressions Art Gallery to the
“Sounds Amazing” exhibition.

The exhibition offered
an interactive experience
which was designed
especially for children.

We've decided to make school payments much easier for you and have
partnered with Wrap it Up who provide an easy way to pay for all school
related expenses. We'll be implementing this in Term 4 so watch this space

for more details. Wrap it Up



